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Disposal of Assets Policy Exception Request 

 

Report Purpose 

Fleet Services seeks an exception to the Disposal of Assets policy in order to sell for $1 (one 

dollar) a 1955 Chev 1643 tanker, that is no longer in use by the County, to the International 

Association of Fire Fighters (IAFF). 

Recommendation 

THAT, despite the provisions of Policy SER-014-006, the sale of the 1955 Chev 1643 tanker 

to the International Association of Fire Fighters (IAFF) for $1 (one dollar), be approved. 

Our Prioritized Strategic Goals 

Goal 5 - Foster collaboration through regional, community and governmental partnerships 

 

Report 

The current Disposal of Assets policy indicates that a surplus vehicle may be disposed by 

auction, consignment or tender sale. Fleet Services has had this tanker since approximately 

1960 and has not used it in many years. The International Association of Fire Fighters 

(IAFF) intends to use this tanker for community events. A direct sale would be preferable in 

this case for preservation of a unique vehicle as well as relationship building with the 

International Association of Fire Fighters (IAFF). 

 

Council and Committee History 

July 7, 2018   Council approved SER-014-006 Disposal of Assets policy 

 

 

 

Other Impacts 

Policy: N/A 

Legislative/Legal: N/A  

Interdepartmental: N/A 

Master Plan/Framework: N/A 

 

Enclosure 

 

1.  

 

SER-014-006 Disposal of Assets Policy 

 


